
NOTICE 
Inquiry into Water Resource Management  

and Planning Charges 
RELEASE OF DISCUSSION PAPER – CALL FOR SUBMISSIONS 

 
The Economic Regulation Authority today published a discussion paper as part of its inquiry 
into water resource management and planning charges. 

The purpose of the discussion paper is to share with interested parties the Authority’s 
preliminary views on the principles that should guide the setting of water resource 
management and planning charges.  Interested parties are invited to consider the principles 
identified in the paper and prepare a submission to the inquiry. 

Submissions should be submitted by 31 August 2009.  The discussion paper and information 
on how to make a submission can be obtained from the Authority’s web site.  
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http://www.era.wa.gov.au/cproot/7818/2/20090806%20Discussion%20Paper%20-%20Inquiry%20into%20Water%20Resource%20Management%20and%20Planning%20Charges.pdf

